8/14/25, 9:47 AM University of Central Missouri Mail - UCM Corrective Action Plan - Follow Up Report (8-5-2025)

ilr UNIVERSITY OF
Y MISSOURI

CENTRAL I

UCM Corrective Action Plan - Follow Up Report (8-5-2025)

Douglas Davenport <ddavenport@ucmo.edu> Tue, Aug 5, 2025 at 9:23 PM

To: angela.muder@faa.gov, rodney.joel@faa.gov

Good evening,

| am writing to provide an update regarding our progress on the Corrective Action Plan. Since providing the last update

on 7-22-2025, the following actions have occurred:

1) Mr. |l Il has indicated that he is prepared to move forward with the Commercial Operations Vendor License

Agreement as prepared by UCM. That contract is being finalized and will be ready for signatures soon.

2) The following language will be inserted into our Fall 2025 aviation course syllabi: "Students are not permitted to

perform maintenance on aircraft outside of UCM-authorized activities as outlined in the Department of Aviation Flight

Operations Manual."

Please let us know if you have any questions or comments. As noted previously, we look forward to receiving your
response regarding the CAP and our subsequent updates documenting its implementation.

Sincerely,
Doug

Douglas R. Davenport, Ph.D.
Dean
Harmon College of Business and Professional Studies
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REDEFINING WHAT'S POSSIBLE
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